
 

Derbyshire Learning Focus Group – participants needed  

 
 
Derbyshire Adult Community Education Service (DACES) provide learning 
experiences for residents in Derbyshire. 
  
Whether interests are in qualifications or a learning experience to help support 
confidence and wellbeing, they have a variety of courses available. DACES are 
trying to find out if they can meet interests and needs for local people that they 
are not currently providing a service for, with a focus on ‘Parents and carers, 
Health and Wellbeing, Employability, and Further learning’, specifically in 
the Barrow Hill/Loundsley Green/Birdholme/Whittington areas of 
Chesterfield. 
  
DACES are looking for community groups willing to take part in a focus group 
session to give DACES the opportunity to ask standardised questions and 
gather information about current or past learning experiences. 
  
As a thank you each participant would be given a £20 Love to Shop. 
  
If you are interested please contact Ellen Temple 
on Ellen.Temple@derbyshire.gov.uk 
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